
Liverpool City Council: Representation
(7 March 2024)

Representation from Liverpool City Council concerning the proposed amendment
to the scope of the intervention at the Council announced on 13 December
2023.

Liverpool City Council: Explanatory
Memorandum (7 March 2024)

Explanatory Memorandum to the Directions made under sections 15(5) and (6) of
the Local Government Act 1999 in respect of Liverpool City Council on 7 March
2024.

Liverpool City Council: Directions
made under the Local Government Act
1999 (7 March 2024)

The Directions (7 March 2024) made under section 15(5) and (6) of the Local
Government Act 1999 in respect to the intervention at Liverpool City Council.

Sandwell Metropolitan Borough Council:
Letter to the Leader following the
Commissioners’ fourth report

Letter to the Leader of Sandwell Metropolitan Borough Council in response to
the fourth report to the Secretary of State.
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Sandwell Metropolitan Borough Council:
Letter to the Chief Executive
following the Commissioners’ fourth
report

Letter to the Chief Executive of Sandwell Metropolitan Borough Council in
response to the fourth report to the Secretary of State.

http://www.government-world.com/sandwell-metropolitan-borough-council-letter-to-the-chief-executive-following-the-commissioners-fourth-report/
http://www.government-world.com/sandwell-metropolitan-borough-council-letter-to-the-chief-executive-following-the-commissioners-fourth-report/
http://www.government-world.com/sandwell-metropolitan-borough-council-letter-to-the-chief-executive-following-the-commissioners-fourth-report/
http://www.government-world.com/sandwell-metropolitan-borough-council-letter-to-the-chief-executive-following-the-commissioners-fourth-report/

